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Keeping the Oat Community Connected  

 

This past summer (August, 2022), members of the oat community were invited to take part in a 

survey concerning the Oat Newsletter, the “Speaking of Oats…” (“SOO…”) webinar series, and 

Oat Global.  The results from the survey can be found here.  Some of the results were discussed 

during the September “SOO…” webinar, which can be viewed on YouTube or here. 

There will also be a presentation concerning our communication platforms at the International 

Oat Conference in Perth, Australia, this month.  A list of these platforms can be found here. 

We are taking all of your feedback under consideration.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out with 

more comments and ideas!  You can contact us at oatnewsletter@gmail.com. 

Thank you very much for all of your input! 

-Charlene Wight, Pablo Olivera Firpo, and Annie Harvieux - October, 2022.  
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